BULLETIN – SEPTEMBER 2023



HOSPITAL

Laura KnackstedtS

I am writing this to you before our Hospital Conference that will be held the end of August. I am looking forward to receiving wish lists and projects that each of our VA facilities need help with. I will post these items on the website and on our Facebook page also.

Did you know that September 16th is National Dance Day? Plan an event to get our Veterans Dancing. Even if they are wheelchair bound you can still help them dance. October 5th is National Get Flunky Day. Dress up and surprise our Veterans and throw them a party. I am sure they would enjoy that.

Fall is a perfect time to get our Veterans outside for some fun. The weather is cooler and the leaves are changing on the trees. I am sure they would enjoy the beautiful colors. Plan a BBQ or cookout or just an outside event to let them enjoy the fresh air and color!!

I want to give a shout out to Auxiliary 8741 in District 5. I have already received 7 reports and several pictures of the donations they have provided to our Veterans. Great job!!!







I know everyone is doing the projects and donating to our Veterans. Please make sure to report it and send me pictures. I love seeing pictures!! I hope to continue spotlighting an Auxiliary each report and seeing the great work they are doing.

Even if you are not close to one of our VA facilities you can still support our Veterans in our local nursing homes and assisted living facilities. Reach out to the facility and see what you can do to brighten our Veterans day.